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As we head into evaluation week, I want to share possible mechanisms for providing faculty and program feedback. The most important mechanism is through the required evaluations that you post for each faculty in your program on my.evergreen.edu. These evaluations are important for our individual professional development as teachers and advisors, as well as for institutional decisions about our future at the college. For instance, all faculty evaluations are considered in decisions about tenure and in subsequent five-year reviews. Therefore, it’s very important (especially for newer faculty) to have a complete set of evaluations from their students through this mechanism. Note that these faculty evaluations are not anonymous—your faculty will be able to see who wrote each evaluation.
I’ve heard from several students who would like to provide feedback on individual faculty members, core programs, and electives through a mechanism that allows them to remain anonymous. All of the MES faculty value your candid feedback on our work and we don’t want such concerns to hinder this feedback loop. For those of you who would like to provide such feedback, we have two alternate mechanisms:
First, you may deliver your comments to me (via email or hard copy under my door). If you email them or include your name, I may contact you for a follow-up conversation, but I’ll make sure that the faculty member receives this feedback in an anonymous form.
Second, you may submit your comments with this anonymous form. The form requires that you are logged out of your student account to complete it, and does not record IP addresses. Direct link: https://www.evergreen.edu/mes/mes-student-feedback-survey 
Thank you in advance for your feedback at this busy time of year, in whatever form it takes, and best wishes for a relaxing break
